
 

 

 

 

 

   
 
 
 

 

The London Ambulance 
Service would like volunteers 

to join our Public Patient 
Council for people with a 
Learning Disability and 

Autistic people 
 

   
 
 
 

The council is to give advice 
on how the ambulance 
service can best support 
people with a learning 
disability or autistic people.  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

It is to give feedback on how 
we achieve our strategy and 
projects we are completing.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



    

We will use different ways for 
you to give your opinions.  

 
 

Group discussion 
 
 
 
 

 
Writing  

 
 
 
 
 

Drawing 
 
 

 

   
 
 
 

You can come on your own  
 
 
 
 
 
 
You can bring someone to 
support you 

 
 
 

  
 
 

The council will meet every 3 
months 

 
 

 



  

 
The council will meet for 2 
hours  
 
 
 
 
In the afternoon 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
You can come to a meeting 
online  
 
 
 
You can come to a meeting 
in person 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

jai.patel8@nhs.net 

Email to sign up or with any 
questions to: 
 
 

 jai.patel8@nhs.net 
 

 

Thank you  

 

                                          Jessica Howe 

                                          Learning Disability and Vulnerability Specialist  
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